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Important Dates to Remember

Please be sure to mark vour calendars with the following dates:
7 o

High School Fair Wednesday, October S, 2013 9:00-11:00 2.m.
LPCG Meeting Thursday, Octobher 10,2013 6:15p.m.
Parents’ Night Cut Friday, October 11, 2013 6-8 p.m.

Picture Day Friday, Octaber 18, 2013

Hot Fun Lunch Friday, Octcher 18, 2013

Local School Council Meeting: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 6:00 p.m.
Principal’s Chat: Friday, October 25, 2013 8:30 a.m.
Oktoberfest: Friday, October 25, 2013 6:00 p.m.

End of 1¥ Quarter: Thursday, October 31, 2013
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Important News

To promote a caring school cemmunity and to provide
motivation for student character development, we will
emphasize a different positive character trait each month.
Students will learn and discuss the trait with Mrs. Edgin, school
counselor and continue the conversations with their classroom
teacher throughout the month. At the end of each month, two
students from each class who have been selected by their
teacher and peers will be recognized for displaying the trait
throughout the month. The positive trait for September was
Respect. Congratulations to the following students for their
demonstration of Respect all month long: Caleb Vaughn (Pre-
K); Timothy McNichols and Kamohelo Muhammad (2™ Grade);
Gillian Mui and Alex Washington (4th Grade); Adrianna Rogers-
Hill and Oscar Vasquez (6" Grade); Lillian Jirousek (7" Grade);
and Raylyn Martin (8" Grade).

All students in Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten, 6™, and 8™ grades are
required to submit up-to-date medical physical examination and
immunization records by Tuesday, October 15, 2013. In addition, all
students in 6" - 8" grades must provide proof of receiving one-dose of
the Tdap vaccine. It has been noted that there is currently a shortage of
the Tdap vaccine, so evidence of a scheduled vaccination will also be
accepted. Any student that does not submit the required documents
before the October 15, 2013 deadline are considered non-compliant and
may be excluded from school. If you have questions or concerns, please
contact the school nurse, Ms. B. MccCarthy at 773.535.0040.

There wili be no food treats allowed for birthday celebrations. Due to G
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the high number of food allergies and to promote healthy food
decisions, we are asking that no food treats be brought to school to
celebrate birthdays. Your children may bring pencils, stickers, or
other small trinkets to celebrate with the class, but we are asking
that no candy, cookies, donuts, cupcakes or other food treats be
brought to school. We thank you in advance for your understanding.

to learn more about the standards and the impact on student learning and instruction. Below is a list of all of the upcoming chats
for the rest of the year. Please note the change in time of this month’s meeting.

e October 25, 2013 @ 8:30 a.m,

e November 22, 2013 @ 8:30 a.m.

e January 17, 2014 @ 6:00 p.rm.

e February 21, 2014 @ 8:30 a.m.

e March 21, 2014 @ 6:00 p.m.

e April 25, 2014 @ 8:30 a.m.

°  May 23, 2014 @ 6:00 p.m.




